
What’s new?
EnergyGuide labels for televisions have been updated to reflect new energy testing and 
electricity costs. 

What does it mean to you?
During the transition, you might see an old version of the label on some televisions. 
There’s nothing wrong with those models — but checking an old version of the label 
against the updated version won’t help you compare energy costs.

To tell the difference between labels, check the energy cost statement.

Old Label Updated Label

Old labels say
“Based on 12 cents per kWh...”

Updated labels say
“Based on 16 cents per kWh...”
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